
         
 
 
19 February  
 
 
To the licensing officer: 
 
My name Jana Kutliakova and I work at Urban Tiger. I would like Urban Tiger to get a 
licence because I am a single mum and I need to support my family. If Urban Tiger is 
closed down I lose my income and I have to look for work further away from where I 
live. But to find childcare is difficult, and driving long distance late at night is dangerous 
for me. Some nights I only sleep 2 hours as I have to get up early for my child. If I have 
to go to Birmingham to find work some nights I won’t sleep at all. I worry I fall asleep 
while driving. 
 
Urban Tiger is nice place to work, I like my work there. Please keep it open. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jana Kutliakova 


